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December 4, 2024 

Minister Randene Neill 
Minister of Water, Land and Resource Stewardship    
WLRS.Minister@gov.bc.ca  
 

Dear Minister Neill,  

Congratulations!  

We are so pleased that you have been appointed as the Minister of Water, Land and Resource 
Stewardship, responsible for the implementation of the Province’s Together for Wildlife 
Strategy. We were delighted that you reached out to us personally so quickly after your 
appointment. This means a great deal to us.  

I know that staff are working to set up a meeting with yourself and all of Council at the earliest 
opportunity. While this will likely be a virtual meeting (for practical reasons), we hope to have 
an in-person meeting with all of the Together for Wildlife partners next spring/summer.  

In the meantime, we have a scheduled (virtual) Council meeting on January 8th (12:30 – 3 pm). 
If you were able to join for a part of that meeting, we know that Council members would be 
very happy to meet you!  

We also hope that you will be able to attend the two Wildlife Dialogues sessions in January 
2025. These Dialogues are an important part of our work as they are our primary opportunity to 
communicate our work to the nations and stakeholder organizations, and to learn about their 
ideas and concerns. This year, we are asking participants to reflect on their priorities for wildlife 
and our work over the coming months.  

We are also looking forward to the appointment of new volunteer members of Council. Several 
members have retired (or are retiring soon) from the Council and we want to ensure that we 
maintain a diversity of voices and opinions around the table.  

Sincerely,  

 

Simoogit Hleek (Chief Harry Nyce Sr.) (Co-Chair) 
Nancy Wilkin (Co-Chair) 
  

Minister’s Wildlife Advisory Council 
“Wildlife and their habitats thrive, are resilient, and support and enrich the lives of all British Columbians” 
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Cc:  Minister's Wildlife Advisory Council  

Lori Halls, Deputy Minister, Water, Land and Resource Stewardship 

First Nations – B.C. Wildlife and Habitat Conservation Forum 

Provincial Hunting and Trapping Advisory Team 

David Muter, ADM, Land Use Planning and Cumulative Effects, WLRS 

Jennifer Psyllakis, A/ADM, Resource Stewardship Division, WLRS 

Logan Wenham, Executive Director, Wildlife, WLRS 

Michael Burwash, Associate Director Wildlife, Fish & Wildlife Branch 

Jen Walker, Director, Strategic Initiatives and Partnerships, WLRS 

Avril Nagel, Manager, Together for Wildlife Implementation 

Co-Chairs, Regional Wildlife Advisory Committees  


